
Dear All, 
 

Bridge Dental Practice recognises the unprecedented and extraordinary 
circumstances dentists and all healthcare professionals face related to the 

growing concern around COVID-19.

We are deeply concerned for the health and wellbeing of the public and the 
dental team. 

In order to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 we at Bridge Dental Practice will 
postpone all elective procedures for the foreseeable future.

We will be open as usual for patients who require emergency dental 
treatment.

We will continue to evaluate the situation and update our patients on the 
situation continually as and when new information becomes available.

Stay Safe and Thank you,

The Bridge Dental Practice Burnley Team.


